
                  American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc. 
                                               6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101 
 
 
 
October 26, 2005 

RE:   ADC Telecommunications  

FCC ID:  F8I-DCX8001A 
 

I have a few comments on this Application. Depending on your responses, kindly understand there 
may be additional comments. 
 

1.) The RF Pout listed on Form 731 does not match the maximum noted in either the Test Report 
or the RF Exposure evaluation. Please correct. 

2.) FYI: I await your photos, schematics and parts list. 
3.) Please note that all Licensed radio transmitters must include a Tune Up procedure. If no user 

or field serviceable controls are available, then a description of how the equipment is adjusted 
in the factory is required. FCC is concerned with how RF power and frequency will be 
maintained and controlled. If desired, this Tune Up procedure can be held Confidential, but 
must be included on the Confidentiality Request letter 

 
 
 

 
 
 
William H. Graff 
President and Director of Engineering 
 
mailto:  whgraff@AmericanTCB.com 
 
The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced 
application.  Failure to provide the requested information may result in application termination. 
Correspondence should be considered part of the permanent submission and may be viewed from the 
Internet after a Grant of Equipment Authorization is issued.  
 
Please do not respond to this correspondence using the email reply button.  In order for your response to be 
processed expeditiously, you must submit your documents through the AmericanTCB.com website. Also, 
please note that partial responses increase processing time and should not be submitted. 
 
Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed to the sender. 


